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I OPPOSE Bill 1589. This is a direct attack on towed water sports. If Bill SB 1589 is 

passed it will take away a summer activity that can be done safely with today's strict 

social distance requirements. There will be a large impact on local small businesses, 

and the state will lose out on funding from launch fees. 

 

If waves are truly the problem then the river should look to all users. (fishing boats, 

LARGE cabin cruisers, etc).  

 

Please keep families on the river! 

 


